
Alto Independent School District 
244 County Road 2429 

Alto, TX 75925 

936.858.7101 phone 

936.858.2101 fax 
 

 
        Wednesday, September 1, 2021 
 
 
Dear Alto ISD School Family,  
 
After carefully reviewing this morning’s attendance reports, Alto ISD has made the decision to 
close campuses beginning tomorrow, September 2nd.  At this time, we are planning for classes 
to resume on Tuesday, September 7th. Although we made this decision with very heavy hearts, 
we feel this is the best course of action for our students, staff, and community at this time.  
 
All extracurricular practices, games, and activities will be canceled during this time as well.  
 
All facilities will receive extensive deep cleaning during the closure.  
 
There will be no virtual or remote learning during this time in hopes that all students and staff 
use the time to rest and get well. 
 
We ask that you continue to check Alto ISD’s website and Facebook for updates that may come 
over the holiday weekend.   
 
Please take this time to help us reduce the spread of Covid-19.  We highly recommend the use 
of face coverings in our community in order to get our schools back up and running.  We deeply 
appreciate the support of our parents, staff, and community members during these very trying 
times.   
 
Our thoughts and prayers are with all students, staff, and community members currently 
experiencing Covid-19.  
 
 
Sincerely,  
 
Kelly West  
Superintendent  
Alto ISD 
 

 

 

 

 

 


